
8802 27th Ave NE 
Tulalip, WA 98271

TulalipCares.org

Disclaimer: This report may 
be a summary of content 
provided by the recipient, 

not always complete 
quoted material.

Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
Evergreen Community Orchestra
Mailing Address:
PO Box 2812 
Everett, WA 98213

Contact:
https://www.evergreencommunityorchestra.org

Organization’s General Goals:
We volunteer in our community to share the benefits of music. We play for 
our community to inspire and encourage. We work with each other to grow as 
musicians and members of our community.

Date of Award:	 Level:
2021 Q4	 $500 to $2,500

For more information, please read the attached report from 
Evergreen Community Orchestra.
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Dear Marilyn, 
 
Evergreen Community Orchestra (https://www.evergreencommunityorchestra.org) has been very 
busy since we gratefully received the Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions donation (Q4 2021 14.2) 
last March. Without your support, we would not have achieved two important milestones: 
 
ECO has been selected by Everett Mayor Cassie Franklin to receive a Mayor's Arts Award as "An 
Organization Making a Difference" for our programming in 2022! The ceremony will be held on 
Friday, June 23rd at the Everett Performing Arts Center. Social hour at 6:00, ceremony at 7:00. 
ECO has also been asked to perform at this event. We would love to see you and other Tulalip 
Tribes representatives there to celebrate this honor with us. 
https://www.everettwa.gov/1299/Wendt-Mayors-Arts-Awards 
 
Including the Tulalip Tribes donation we received at the end of March 2022, ECO was 
able to finish the Fiscal Year ending June 30, 2022 with a net revenue of $864. (FY 2021-2022 
financial statement provided on page 14 of our linked annual 
report.) https://www.evergreencommunityorchestra.org/uploads/6/5/6/2/65625521/eco_2021- 
22_annual_report-final_v3.1_web.pdf 
 
Besides weekly rehearsals and orchestral arts education for 35+ musicians during 11 of the last 12 
months, ECO offered the five free performances listed below. 
Total number of recipients: Because two of these performances took place at large public events 
sponsored by other organizations in the community (The Everett Mall's Trick-or-Treat event and the 
Wintertide Festival at Carl Gipson Center), it's hard to estimate the total number of recipients / 
audience members. However, based on reports from Mall management and the Gipson Center, we 
estimate we provided easily-accessible performances for at least 800 members of our community. 
 

• June 21st, "Musique sans frontieres," Our Savior's Lutheran Church. Everett. 
Our "Music without Borders" concert celebrated cultural diversity through classical 
favorites and beloved folks songs. Concert program attached, with historical and cultural 
reference notes. 
Video excerpts from this performance are available at the bottom of ECO's homepage: 
https://www.evergreencommunityorchestra.org/ 

• October 29th: "Dancing Queen and the Deathly Hallows of Halloween" at Everett Mall's Trick-or- 
Treat event. Pops concert for kids of all ages with movie medleys from Mamma Mia!, Phantom of 
the Opera, Harry Potter, kids favorites like the Scooby Doo theme song and more. 
Photo attached. 

• Dec. 3rd, "Carols and Classics," Everett's Wintertide Festival at the Carl Gipson Center. 
Photo attached. 
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• Dec. 6th, "Christmas at Cascadian Place," performance for the residents of Cascadian Place 
retirement community, Everett.  Program attached 

• March 25th, 2023: "Mozart, Bologne and Beyond," First Presbyterian Church of Everett. 
ECO's first collaboration with the Snohomish County Teachers Association included a 12- 
year old pianist, selected by the Association, performing one movement of a Mozart 
concerto.  Concert flyer attached, which features a picture of pianist Annie Shen, our young 
soloist. 

 
Also, a very special -- and long overdue -- thank you for our invitation to the Raising Hands event! My 
daughter and I were honored to attend this elegant and special celebration on behalf of the Orchestra. 
(Unfortunately, we were late to the event because of ECO's successful, but demanding, afternoon 
performance at the Everett Mall on the same day, October 29th, which went longer than anticipated.) 
Evergreen Community Orchestra plans to apply for another Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contribution 
grant by June 1st. We have been proud to display your logo on our website, and in all of our 
promotional materials, in recognition of your support over the last 12 months. We hope to gain your 
support again in the coming year -- if for no other reason than to be invited to Raising Hands again this 
year! 
 
Please let me know if you need additional information or photos, and, again, on behalf of the Board, 
our Conductors, the Orchestra members -- and our audience members, many thanks to you and to all 
involved in Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions. 
 
Sincerely, 
gwen 
Gwen Parker 
Executive Director 
EVERGREEN COMMUNITY ORCHESTRA 
A welcoming place for musicians of all backgrounds to play for the love of making music and the benefit of the community. 

www.evergreencommunityorchestra.org 
Rehearsals: (Please refer to ECO website for up-to-date rehearsal information.) 

Tuesdays, 6:00 - 8:00 p.m. 
Mailing Address: 
P.O. Box 2812, Everett, WA 98213 
Follow us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/evergreencommunityorchestra/ 
Follow us on Instagram: www.instagram.com/evergreencommunityorch 
Follow us on Twitter: twitter.com/EcoMakesMusic 
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ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS

Thanks to Thrivent Action Teams for donating funds to cover the costs of this program and refreshments for
our audience; also to Evergreen Printing for their ongoing support of all of ECO’s printed materials.

Acting graphic designer: Marcin Pączkowski
Program preparation: Gwen Parker
Program notes:
Marcin Pączkowski, Nsé Ekpo, Gwen Parker and Margot Wolcott

Special thanks to Our Savior’s Lutheran Church for providing our rehearsal and concert space!
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Tonight’s Conductor is Jean DeWitt
Standing in for Marcin Pączkowski

Thanks to all of our  Donors

American Senior Resources, Joe Marine
CHRQ Consulting, LLC
Lamoureux Real Estate

McClain Insurance
Thrivent Action Team

Thrivent Financial Donor Choice

And a generous
donation from
Tulalip Tribes

Charitable
Contributions

ECO is a 501(c)(3) organization
Tax ID# 30-084402

Your donations are tax-deductible.
A little gift goes a long way!

Please see the “Support ECO” page
on our website for our address

and ways to donate electronically.

Here are some easy ways to support ECO
at no cost to you:

Look for us on Amazon Smile
Link your Fred Meyer / QFC rewards card to ECO, #87226

Designate ECO as your charity if you service your car at Fleet
Service in Everett.

www.evergreencommunityorchestra.org

This program is supported, in part, by grants from:
City of Everett Cultural Arts Commission

National Endowment for the Arts
Washington State Arts Commission

Christmas At Cascadian Place!
December 6th, 2022

Jo� t� th� Worl�

Dec� �� Hall�

Wha� Chil� i� �i�

Awa� i� A Manger

Silen� Nigh�

O Littl� Tow� of Bethlehe�

Go� Res� Y� Merr� Gentleme�

L�, How � R�� Er Bloomin�

Christma� Classic�

O Hol� Nigh�

W� Wis� Yo� A Merr� Christma�
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